
 

 

 

 

Southampton County Public Schools 

  PRESCHOOL and PREKINDERGARTEN 

SCREENING 

  2014-2015 

    

 

         Do you have a child, or know of a child, who will be 4 years  

         old on, or before September 30, 2014? 
          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

 

We look forward to meeting you and your child! 
 

If you have questions, please call: 

Lorraine G. Whitehead, Title I Specialist or Mary Hill 

                                   at (757) 653-2692.      

             

What?   Prescreening for Southampton County Public Schools                

                At-Risk Preschool Programs 
 

Who?    Four year olds, who are residents of Southampton County. 
       

How?     You may call Mary Hill at the Southampton County School   

                Board Office at (757) 653-2692 to complete the  

                Prescreening Form by telephone. 

 

When:  Screenings will be held at each elementary school during 

               March 24-28, 2014.  Each child’s parent/guardian will   

               be contacted with a scheduled time for the screening.   

   

More Info:  The deadline to sign up for the Preschool and    

              Prekindergarten screening process is March 21, 2014.                             
 


